
 

 

 
December 19, 2023 

 
Notice of Amendment to Request for Proposals for Website Design and Hosting 

Issued Friday, December 1, 2023 
 
Dear Vendors: 
 
In accordance with the terms of the Request for Proposals for Website Design and Hosting 
(“RFP”), MaineHousing hereby provides this Notice of Amendment and amends the RFP as 
follows: 
 
Change in due date from Friday, January 5, 2024 to Friday, January 19, 2024 
 
Except as amended hereby, the RFP remains in full force and effect.  
 
Thank you.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kelly Watson 
Director of Homeless Initiatives 
MaineHousing 


